
Memorandum

DATE June 7, 2019 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

SUBJECT 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Equity 

Follow Up to Questions regarding City of Dallas Employees' Retirement Fund and 
Dallas Police and Fire Pension System 

On June 5, Jeannie Chen of Deloitte briefed the City Council on the results of 
pension actuarial reviews for the Dallas Police and Fire Pension System (DPFP) and 
the City of Dallas Employees’ Retirement Fund (ERF).  Council Members requested we 
provide the previous audit performed on the pension plans, available on the City’s 
Council Briefing archive website here: Actuarial Audits of the City of Dallas Pension 
Plans (2014). 

DPFP’s General Counsel, Josh Mond, addressed other questions posed by Council in 
a letter to the City, which we have attached. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (214) 670-3390. 

M. Elizabeth Reich
Chief Financial Officer

[Attachment] 

c: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager
Chris Caso, Interim City Attorney
Mark Swann, City Auditor
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Chief of Staff to the City Manager
Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager

Jon Fortune, Assistant City Manager 
Joey Zapata, Assistant City Manager 
Nadia Chandler Hardy, Assistant City Manager and Chief Resilience Officer 
Michael Mendoza, Chief of Economic Development and Neighborhood Services 
Laila Alequresh, Chief Innovation Officer 
Directors and Assistant Directors 

https://dallascityhall.com/government/Council%20Meeting%20Documents/2015/PensionFundAudit_101514.pdf





